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This week, our speaker was Stan Sharpe. Stan 
is a teacher at CKSS and is married to Rotarian 
Tania Sharpe. 

Today, Stan was speaking about the 100th an-
niversary of the ending of World War 1 as part 
of our Remembrance Day program.

During this war, about 350 young men from 
the Chatham-Kent area lost their lives in active 
service. Many are buried in Commonwealth 
cemeteries in Europe.

Stan told the story of many of these soldiers.

It is important that we remember those who 
died in  the Great War, even though none of us 

President Jennifer Hill, Tania Sharpe and Stan Sharpe

were alive then. If we can learn to appreciate each 
of these soldiers as a person, we will be more apt to 
remember. 

Stan told us about one father and his two sons who 
all enlisted in the war. Unfortunately, not one  of them 
returned. He told many similar stories.

Many of these soldiers had names that are well known 
in the Chatham Kent area.

Stan has worked very diligently on researching these 
war stories and we thank him for his  excellent pre-
sentation today.

Stan was introduced by Tania Sharpe and thanked by 
President Jennifer.
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Happy  
Notices

For suggestions or submissions, please email Keith Dawson: kdawson@sympatico.ca

 

Birthdays
None

 

 

 

CLUB  
ANNIVERSARIES

Denise Spadotto 
16 years

Dave Pudwell 
38 years

Karen Kirkwood-Whyte 
27 years

UPCOMING  
MEETINGS 

November 14 

KEVIN BULMER 
Professional Speaker

November 28 

Karen McDonald 
Classification Talk

The Rotary Club of Chatham  
gratefully acknowledges the support  

of Riverview Gaming Centre

Volunteers Needed

Volunteers are needed to help with 
the Bingos at Riverview. Our club 
receives over $300 per bingo.

Also volunteers are needed for the 
Shop with a Cop program.

We will be at Cafe 10-7 on St. Clair St.  
on November 22, from 5:30 - 7:30.  

We are having a joint social evening 
with Sunrise Rotary.

 We are inviting other clubs to join us.

On December 5th, we will be at the 
Retrosuites Hotel in the back room  

at the Chilled Cork restaurant.


